
Free Breakfast & Lunch for Kids 

The School District of Auburndale has just been notified that we are approved to serve children 0-18 

Free breakfast & lunch  

This is currently available until Dec. 31st, 2020. However the USDA reserves the right to pull funding at 

any time. 

 

Students attending and eating lunch at school will receive their free meals at their appointed meal 

times. 

 

Any other child not currently attending school will be able to pick up a breakfast and a lunch from  

12:00 pm – 1:00 pm at the High School door #3  

On days that school is in session   

Meals can only be dispersed to the child or a parent or guardian of the child 

 

Duplicate meals are not allowed. So if your child is receiving a meal in school during the day you will not 

be allowed to pick one up for that child as well. We are only able to provide 1 breakfast and 1 lunch per 

child per day. 

 

Extra milks do not fall under the current program. This would mean that any milk outside of the milk 

provided with the meal would need to be charged. 

 

Please contact Nicole Lutz at nlutz@aubschools.com or 715-652-2812 ext 1529 with any questions. 

 

 

Please note that all breakfasts and lunches provided since Sept. 1st will be marked as free. 

 

This institution and the USDA are equal opportunity providers 
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